
From: "Contreras Casado, Cristina" <ccontrerascasado@fas.harvard.edu> 
To: "SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us" <SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

"jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu" <jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu>, "DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us" 
<DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us>, "DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us" <DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us>, 
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Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 13:30:15 +0000 

Subject: Bike safety as part of todays board agenda! 
  

  

 

 

To the Arlington advisory board,  

My name is Cristina Contreras, and I have been an avid biker for the most part of my life. 

However, as part of the Arlington biking community, I have serious safety concerns that I 

believe should be addressed to prevent future accidents as we saw a couple of weeks ago. As 

such I am writing in support of adding bike safety as part of Today's board agenda. 

Sincerely 

  

Cristina Contreras Casado 

 


